
                        Dormice Class Weekly Newsletter 

                                     Autumn Term 2 Week 7 
 

Key information 

Monday All school books will be collected in today.  Please make 

sure your child’s reading folder comes back to school. 

Tuesday 9am Carol Service - please meet us at the church at 8.45.  

Children will need to be transported back to school after 

the service. 

Head Teacher tea party for those invited. 

Wednesday CHRISTMAS FAIR- 3pm-5pm  

Wear your Christmas outfit to school, IF you are not 

attending the fair then come to school in Christmas 

outfits for a £1 donation 

Thursday Christmas Gift Sale – children may bring up to £10 and 

will be able to buy 2 gifts 

Friday Last Day of Term – Merry Christmas! 

Christmas craft morning- 9am-10am-Please join us! 

Tag Day 4/10 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Christmas party- each child should bring a named plate 

of party food/ snacks to eat during the party.   

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S LEARNING: 

 Subject Overview 
This week we will- 

Personal, Social 

and Emotional 

Development 

Celebrating Christmas! 

Having lots of festive fun with our friends and negotiating and 

taking turns in our games. 

Physical 

Development 

Using our maths skills to solve some maths related Christmas 

problems. 

Literacy Using phonics skills to label the items in Santa’s sack 

Writing letters to Father Christmas 

Maths Christmas themed problem solving activities. 

Understanding the 

world 

Making Nativity shoe boxes to show our understanding of the 

Nativity story. 

Expressive Arts 

and Design 

Lots of Christmas crafts! 

 

 Phonics 
We will be recapping all learning from Autumn 2 and using our skills 

to complete our writing assessments where we will be labelling 

presents and writing wish lists for Father Christmas! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes 
*We would like to invite one adult per child to join us on the 

morning of FRIDAY 20TH December between 9am and 10am to 

take part in some Christmas craft activities to celebrate the 

end of term.   

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards 

Miss Payne and Miss Atkins 

Week 6 Attendance 

We came 1st in the school with 95.6% SATISFACTORY! 

 

HAVE A 

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS! 


